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1. First round of Box Climbing 2017 takes place on Tuesday, on the 25th of April, 2017 

on Küüni street, next to the Tartu Kaubamaja, starting at 14:00. The final takes place 

on Saturday, on the 29th of April, 2017 Vabaduse pst, starting at 12.00. 

2. To participate in the competition you should previously complete the registration 

form online (www.studentdays.ee) and confirm your participation on the spot. If there 

are still some places available then it is also possible to register on the spot. The order 

of participants will form during the competition. 

3. All participants are required to wear safety equipment, which will be provided, and 

have to follow all given instructions from organisers. To enter the competition the 

participant must be at least 18 years old. It is prohibited to enter the competition under 

the influence of alcohol.  

4. In the first round there is a 2-minute time limit and if the participant within this time 

reaches the score of 15 boxes or more, he/she receives an extra 30 seconds. The 

finalists (3 men and 3 women) are chosen based on the umber of boxes in the tower. 

In the final there is no time limit. Every participant may bring a friend to hand the 

boxes. Otherwise the organisers will help you with that. By registering, participants 

confirm that they have read and agreed to all of the competition rules.  

5. The organisers of Box Climbing reserve the right to change the competition rules. If 

this happens, all participants will be notified before the start of the competition. 


